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May 15, 2014 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Re: 	Case No. 14-0591-EL-BLN 
Carroll County Energy LLC 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On April 17, 2014, Carroll County Energy LLC filed a letter of notification in 
Case No. 14-0591-EL-BLN for approval of an interconnecting transmission line to its proposed 
electric generation facility. The Board’s Staff issued a report on May 6, 2014 recommending 
approval of the project and listing recommended conditions for the project. Please be advised 
that Carroll County Energy LLC accepts and adopts Staff’s recommended conditions as set forth 
in the Staff Report. 

Very ruly yo s,, 

ichael J. Settineri 
Attorneys for Carroll County Energy LLC 
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